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Our Value this month is: 
 

Responsibility 

11 March 2016 

Sports Tournament 
Children from Key Stage Two 
participated in a football and 
netball tournament at Bosbury 
Primary School. Both teams 
played brilliantly and finished in 
3rd place. Well done children. 
 
Cathedral Visit 
Class 1 visited 
Hereford 
Cathedral as 
part of their RE 
work. Children 
explored the key 
aspects of the 
Cathedral. They took part in a 
scavenger hunt and even got to 
try on the Bishop’s Mitre. 

Year 2 Football 
Our Year 2 
football team 
played very well 
in their annual 
tournament at 
John Masefield 
High School, 
finishing in a 

respectable 5th place overall. 

Music at Hellens 
Class 4 joined with pupils from 
Eastnor Primary School at 
Hellens to participate in a day of 
musical workshops with the 
theme of ‘music through nature’.  
 
Book Fair 
Thank you to all those who 
supported the recent book fair, 
either by volunteering to run it 
or by purchasing books. £440 
was raised, of which the school 
receives 40% in commission on 
new books for our library. 
 
World Book Day 
This year we celebrated World 
Book Day by coming to school 
dressed as Shakespearean 
characters, an idea from the 
School Council to mark 400 
years since Shakespeare's 
death. We also held a poetry 
recital, with the winners below. 



Singing in the Rain 
Class 4 attended John 
Masefield’s annual production, 
which this year, was Singing in 
the Rain. The children 
particularly enjoyed seeing past 
pupils from Much Marcle 
performing confidently on stage. 
 
Violin Assembly 
Mrs Bedford-Davis, our 
peripatetic violin teacher, led a 
special assembly for children 
and parents showcasing the 
talent of our young violinists. 
The result was a sound that had 
to be heard to be believed — all 
that hard work is paying off! 

Year 3/4 Football 
Class 3 
pupils 
WON the 
annual Year 
3 and 4 
tournament 
at John 
Masefield after winning 4 of 
their 5 matches. They played 
with enthusiasm and teamwork. 
 
Easter Egg Competition 
We have today launched our 
hard-boiled egg decorating 
competition. Entries will be 
judged on Wed 23rd of March.  

Important Dates 
MARCH 
15th  Class 1 Forest School 
16th  Class 3 Swim (Last one) 
17th  Pyramid Prom JMHS 
18th  Sport Relief 
23rd  Easter Egg Competition 
24th  Easter Service at 2pm 
  (Break up today) 
 
11th April ~ Back to School 
 
 
 
 

from the 

World Book Day 
Having recently read and 
enjoyed the wonderful story of 
The Very Hungry Caterpillar, 
children in the Nursery made a 
huge fruit salad on World Book 
Day. Each child brought in 
pieces of fruit from home and 
were given the opportunity to 
practise their cutting skills 
before adding the chopped 
pieces to the fruit salad mix. 


